
February 23rd, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. the Board of Supervisors of Orwell Township met at the Orwell 
Township building for their regular monthly meeting. All members were present.  
 
The floor was open for public comment at 7:02 p.m. and immediately closed with no resident’s 
present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular monthly meeting were read. Chad Cooley made a motion to accept 
the minutes with one minor change. John Strope seconded the motion, Milt Robinson made it 
unanimous, and the minutes were approved with one minor change. The Treasurer's Report was 
reviewed. Milt Robinson made a motion to accept it as written, John Strope seconded it, Chad Cooley 
made it unanimous, and the treasurers report was approved as written.  
 
Road Report: 
Plowed, cindered, and pushed drifts throughout the month 
Installed a 40 ft. x 2 ft. pipe 
14’ lost power, changed out water separator and fuel filter to fix it 
Hydraulic hose blew on the 14’ 
New batteries installed in the loader 
Repaired torn chains 
Exhaust specialist separated the exhaust under the cab of the 07’ 
Johnsons hauled 1b to cinder shed  
S. Andrulonis delivered black cinders  
 
All Bills on hand were paid. 
 
The 2020 Township Audit is officially approved by DCED and complete. 
 
No word on the 550 truck. This is tabled until next meeting. 
 
The township Spring clean-up will be May 8th this year and to be advertised numerous times before 
hand. 
 
The board agreed to bid out aggregates using Costars. Bids will be reviewed at the March meeting. 
 
A power-washing bid received throughout the month is tabled until this summer. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                Meeting Adjourned, 7:44 p.m. 
                  

 
Mia M. Beebe, Secretary/Treasurer 

 
 

_____________ Approved      


